
 

                                                                                               Date: October 29, 2024 
  

         N O T I C E 

 
Subject: Clarification with regard to usage of 3 – in – 1 type accounts for making 
an application in public issue of securities   

 
 

All Entities of the Exchange are hereby informed that Securities Exchange Board of India 

(SEBI) has issued a Circular No. SEBI/HO/DDHS/DDHS-PoD-1/P/CIR/2024/142 dated 

October 18, 2024 regarding Clarification with regard to usage of 3 – in – 1 type accounts 

for making an application in public issue of securities. A copy of the said SEBI circular is 

attached herewith for reference. 

 

All entities are requested to take note of the same. 

 

For The Calcutta Stock Exchange Ltd. 

   

Dhiraj Chakraborty 

CGM & Compliance Officer 

 

 

Encl: SEBI/HO/DDHS/DDHS-PoD-1/P/CIR/2024/142 dated October 18, 2024 
 

 
 

https://www.cse-india.com/upload/upload/Oct_181024.pdf

